
NWMMOC RALLY 9 June 2018 at REME 

35 cars attended, of 37 entered. The combination of the excellent 
Museum, the café, the space given to us, the quality and interest of the vehicles on 

display, and the enthusiasm of all involved resulted in a very successful day. 

We were pleased to welcome some entries from farther afield: Harry and Vincent 
Hendricks from Holland; Jackie and Bernie Tremain from Sunbury; Christopher 

Robinson from Bristol; and Dick and Ruth Perry with their Traveller and trailer-tent 
on their way back from Minors On Tour in France. Our thanks to Gill for counting the 
cars in, Gill and Sarah B for totting up the scores, Sarah B for photographs, Iona and 
Tiree along with Sue and Susie for the raffle, Andrew and Cameron for the gazebo, 

Alex on regalia, and Steve and Sarah H for marshalling.  
Our thanks also to the REME staff and the staff of Crowns Café.


